
Transcript of Voicemail from neighbor left for Inspector David Smith on Monday October 23, 2023 at 
12:55 p.m. 

I’m calling in regards to address 12233 Marion. Garbage has been in front of this house forever. I’ve 
been calling you a f*cking billion times, nothing is ever done. Do something about it man. Sorry I speak 
English, you can understand me. I pay my f*cking taxes, get this god*mn house taken care of. If I had 
that sh*t in front of my house I’d be getting in trouble. Let’s get it done Saint Paul City. F*cking wake up. 
1223 Marion. Any questions, you can call me at [redacted]. Sorry I’ve just kind of had enough of this 
sh*t. Sorry I’m American and I’ve had enough. If you could get rid of some of that sh*t in that yard so 
our road doesn’t look so bad. You guys have been called so many times. If you’d like I can give you some 
other numbers and names that have called you guys. Just please. Come on. Get out of the f*cking clost.  


